


Message from Mr. Ariel Guarco 

President of International Co-operative Alliance 

Hello dear colleagues from the National Federation of University Cooperative Associations. 

I would like to extend my warmest greetings on this 66th Annual meeting that you are 

holding. 

I am sure it will be a significant day to continue engaging each of the Japanese cooperative 

university and strengthening the actions that put your members at the center of the scene. 

For the cooperative movement it is essential to put into action the fifth principle of 

education and training, and what better way for young people to carry out their own 

training as cooperative members that in the university environment. 

In addition, there is another quality that highlights from Japan to the rest of the region and 

the world. 

I am referring to the integration and joint work carried out by the different cooperatives 

formed by the students, which is expressed in the remarkable development of your 

federation. 

Year after year, you can show among yourselves and contribute to cooperativism in other 

parts of the world the results of the great daily work you do together with young people. 

In that sense, I recognize your strong commitment beyond Japan's borders, and I 

encourage you to continue sharing the fruits of your labor with other members of the 

International Cooperative Alliance in the Asia-Pacific region and, from there, why not with 

members in other continents. 

All over the world we are suffering, to a greater or lesser extent, the impact of the 

pandemic, and today we must continue to act in a very complex scenario on a global scale. 

The resilience of cooperatives and their ability to show a way out of the crisis depends to a 

large extent on the strength of the new generations. 

That is why I consider exemplary the work of the university cooperatives in your country, 

and I hope that they continue to work as they have been doing up to now. 

I am sure that after this great meeting you will be able to strengthen their actions as a 

federation and multiply your contributions at the national, regional and world levels. 

Once again, I would like to thank you for the invitation to be part of this annual meeting, I 

wish you an excellent day and I send you from a distance a strong cooperative hug. 

動画メッセージ　　https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sCKcc1qN5yY


